
WHENEVER. WHEREVER. 
DELIVERED BY HAND 

May 28, 2019 

Board of Commissioners 
of Public Utilities 
P.O. Box 21040 
120 Torbay Road 
St. John's, NL AIA 5B2 

Attention: G. Cheryl Blundon 
Director of Corporate Services 
and Board Secretary 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

We'll be there. 

NEWFOIJNIJI.AND ~ 

POWER 
A FORTIS COMMNY 

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro ("Hydro")-Network Additions Policy Review and 
Labrador Interconnected System Expansion Study 

By letter dated May 1, 2019, the Board set today as the deadline for comments following the filing of 
expert reports in the captioned proceeding. 

Hydro has confirmed that the proposed Network Addition Policy for the Labrador Interconnected 
System was developed based on considerations specific to the Labrador Interconnected System, and 
that, in Hydro's view, there is no requirement for development of a similar policy for the Island 
Interconnected System at this time. 1 For this reason, Newfoundland Power does not have any 
comments on the matter at this time. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 

Yours very truly, 

,-- / 

Gerar~~ =' 
Senior Counsel 

C. Shirley Walsh Dennis Browne, QC 
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro Browne Fitzgerald Morgan & A vis 

Paul Coxworthy Gregory Moores 
Stewart McKelvey Stewart McKelvey 

SenwungLuk 
Olthuis, Kleer, Townshend LLP 

Responses to Requests for Information NP-NLH-033, PUB-NLH-054 and PUB-NLH-055. 

Newfoundland Power Inc. 
55 Kenmount Road P.O. Box 8910 St. John's, NL AlB 3P6 

PHONE (709) 737-5609 FAX (709) 737-2974 ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com 


